
JAMES H. LESAR 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

1231 FOURTH STREET, S. W. 
WASHINGTON. D. C. 20024 

TELEPHONE (202) 484-6023 

August 5, 1975 

Mrs. Lil Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Lil, 

Harold said we could take the expenses for transcripts in 
the spectro suit [Weisberg v. Depatment of Justice, CA 75-226] out 
of the WWIV account. Since I find I'm down to my last $32.00 in 
my bank account, I've decided to relent and pass on the bills. 
When we ultimately win the case, we will be entitled to have the 
government reimburse of for these expenses, if anyone can still 
remember what they were. 

Basically, I have spent $45.00 for the two transcripts 
of the May 2 and May 21, 1975 hearings. I paid this by check 
on June 2nd. I have received a bill for $25.00 for the July 15 
hearing transcript, but have not yet paid it. When I do, this 
will bring my total expenditures for transcripts to $70.00. 

My best regards, 

■9gJim-""-- 


